
DEAR FRIENDS: 
 

H.B. 3678 JUST PASSED!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!   
 
THE GOVERNOR WILL SIGN IT, AND IT WILL BE THE LAW IN TEXAS AND 
SPREAD ACROSS AMERICA.  WE GIVE GOD ALL THE PRAISE 
 
OUR GOD IS IN THE BUSINESS OF MIRACLES, AND HE CERTAINLY SEEMS 
TO FAVOR RESURECTIONS.  
 
THIS BILL WAS DEAD LAST NIGHT.  5 MINUTES AGO, IT WAS RESURECTED 
BY THE HAND OF GOD.  THIS IS A MIRACLE.  YOUR PRAYERS--YOUR 
PERSISTENT AND FERVENT PRAYERS--HAVE MOVED THE HAND AND 
HEART OF GOD.   
 
THANK YOU DEAR LORD FOR HEARING OUR PRAYERS FOR THE 4.5 
MILLION SCHOOL CHILDREN IN OUR TEXAS PUBLIC SCHOOLS.  THEY WILL 
NOW HAVE THE CLEAR CONSTITUTIONAL OPPORTUNITY TO BRING A 
PUBLIC RECOGNITION OF GOD BACK INTO OUR PUBLIC SCHOOLS, WITH 
NO FEAR OF RETRIBUTION.  THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR ALL THAT YOU 
HAVE DONE.   
 
SINCERELY, 
KELLY COGHLAN 


